
 

 

 

 

 
 

The Roman Catholic Parishes of                                                                   

ST. JOHN THE EVANGELIST - Garson                                           
ST. BERNARDINE OF SIENA - Skead 

 

Information and Pastoral Services 

c/o St. John the Evangelist, 255 Church St., P.O. Box 510, Garson, ON P3L 1S6 

phone: 705-693-2032      fax : 705-693-9725      email : stjohnsgarson@gmail.com 

parish website:  www.stjohnsgarson.com  
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  tŀǎǘƻǊΥ   wŜǾΦ WŀƳŜǎ YŜǘȊƭŜǊ 
 

  Office Manager:  Roseanne Lyons 

  
  tŀǊƛǎƘ tŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭΥ 

  Chairperson:  Judy Chaperon 

  Secretary:   Diane Bisier 

  Finance:         Vacant 

  Building Maintenance:       Vacant 

  Screening in Faith:  Marie Bardswich 

  Liturgy:   Rose Marie Bergeron 

  Inter-Church Liason: Fr. Jim Ketzler 

  Youth Ministry:         Vacant 

  Social:   Keith Argent 

  CWL President:  Sue Quackenbush 

  K of C Contact:         Vacant 

  Member-at-Large  Rachel Charette 
   

  {¢Φ .9wb!w5Lb9 hC {L9b! 

  Parish Contact:  Carole Larrett 

    705-969-4607 

  Communion to the Sick: Rolande Kehoe 

    705-969-2838 
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9:30 am.   Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

²99Y9b5 a!{{9{Υ 

Saturday 4:30 pm. St. John the Evangelist 

Sunday 9:00 am. St. Bernardine of Siena 

Sunday 10:30 am. St. John the Evangelist 

 

/![[ ¢I9 t!wL{I hCCL/9 w9D!w5LbDΥ 

ÊHome Visit & Communion or Anointing of the Sick 

ÊIndividual Celebration of Reconciliation 

ÊMarriage - at least one year in advance 

 
.!t¢L{aΥ             Contact the Parish Office 
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Elaine Lamarche 705-693-3339 

Rachel Corbett 705-693-3241 
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z ²hw[5 ¸h¦¢I 5!¸ нлмс ƛƴ YǊŀƪƻǿΣ tƻƭŀƴŘ Χ 
Wǳƭȅ мфǘƘ ǘƻ !ǳƎǳǎǘ оǊŘΣ нлмсΦ 5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ 
ŦƻǊ ǊŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ hŎǘΦ мсǘƘΣ нлмр. Regis-
ter NOW to avoid disappointment. For 
more info. please contact Fr. Jim at the 
parish or Fr. Pat Woods at 705-674-2727 
ext. 250 or email: pwoods@diocesecentre.com 
 
z ¢ƘŜ .wh¢I9w{ ¢ƻǳǊ ²Ŝǎǘ άWƻŜ ½ŀƳōƻƴέ 
/ƻƴŎŜǊǘ on ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ WǳƴŜ нрǘƘ at 7:30 pm. 
at Holy Redeemer Church. CǊŜŜ ŀŘƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ—
CDΩs available for purchase. Joe Zambon has 
overcome a physical handicap to become a 
musician. He has travelled across Canada, USA, In-
dia, Australia and New Zealand sharing his music. 
Latest album released is άBrothersέΦ Check out his 
website at: joezambonmusic.com 
 
z C!aL[¸ 9bwL/Ia9b¢ /9b¢w9 .h!w5 ϧ {¢!CC 

invite you to join us for a closing 
Mass—¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘΦ мтǘƘ ŀǘ 
тΥлл ǇƳΦ ŀǘ Iƻƭȅ wŜŘŜŜƳŜǊ tŀǊπ
ƛǎƘ—to celebrate with gratitude 
our years of service in our com-
munity. Due to space restriction 

please RSVP by June 30th, 2015 to Micheline at 705-
897-6224 or: mkolp@personainternet.com 
 
 
 

z  ! {¢9t hb ¢I9 t!¢I ¢h I9![LbD - An evening 
to listen, learn and ask questions about CanadaΩs 
Truth and Reconciliation Commission will be held 
on ¢ǳŜǎΦΣ WǳƴŜ ноǊŘ ŦǊƻƳ сΥол ǇƳΦ ǘƻ уΥол ǇƳΦ at 
the Church of The Ascension, 1476 Sparks Street. 
Guest speaker:  Brock Pitawanakwat. For more in-
formation please call Rev. Ann Germond at 705-566
-2790.   
 
z bhw¢I 9!{¢ /haa¦bL¢¸ /!w9 !//9{{     
/9b¢w9 Free Information Fair on ¢ƘǳǊǎΦΣ WǳƴŜ нрǘƘ 
at the SteelworkerΩs Hall from 1:00 pm. to 4:30 pm. 
Learn more about the CCAC services available to 
assist you at home, in school or in the community. 
 
z YL! .¦¢¢9wC[L9{ ϧ a9ahwL9{        
on {ǳƴŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ мфǘƘ at Science North. 
Registration begins at 4 pm. Purchase a 
butterfly for $30.00 in memory of a loved 
one before July 9th. Contact Maison Vale 
Hospice at 705-674-9252 ext. 226 to purchase your 
butterfly.  
 
z //9 {¦5.¦w¸ LwL{I !w¢{ !{{h/L!¢Lhb is 
hosting its 16th Irish Summer School from July нтǘƘ 
ǘƻ омǎǘ; 9:30 am. to 4:00 pm. at Queen Elizabeth 
Public School. For children ages 5 to 18 years. Lim-
ited space. To register call Bridgit at 705-855-3564 
or email: beeripley@bell.net.  
 
z 5Lbb9w ŀǘ ¢ƘŜ ²ŀǘŜǊ DŀǘŜ on {ǳƴŘŀȅΣ WǳƴŜ 
нуǘƘ from 4:30 pm. to 9:00 pm. Menu:  lasagna, 
caesar salad, garlic bread, coffee or juice. Film:  
άPope Pius XII - Under the Roman SkyέΦ Tickets: 
$12.00/adults; $5.00/child. For more information 
please call 705-523-1437. 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 
 

ά²Ƙƻ ƛǎ ǘƘƛǎΣ ǘƘŀǘ ŜǾŜƴ ǘƘŜ ǿƛƴŘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŀ 
ƻōŜȅ ƘƛƳΚΦέ       aƪΦ пΦ пм 

   
Is Jesus calming the storms in your 
life? Are you being called to priest-
hood? You can  speak with our pastor 
Fr. Jim ƻǊ phone CǊΦ tŀǘ ²ƻƻŘǎ at the 
hŶŎŜ ƻŦ ±ƻŎŀǝƻƴǎΥ (705-674-2727 
ext. 250) or email Fr. Pat at: 
pwoods@diocesecentre.com.  Also 

check out:  ǿǿǿΦōŜŀǇǊƛŜǎǘΦŎŀΦ Please pray for 
vocations to the priesthood and religious life. 

мнǘƘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ hǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ¢ƛƳŜ 
{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ WǳƴŜ нмǎǘΣ нлмр 

mailto:stjohnsgarson@gmail.com
http://www.stjohnsgarson.com
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   ** ²ŜŜƪŘŀȅ aŀǎǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜǎǳƳŜ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ фǘƘΦ  

 
    {ŀǘΦ WǳƴŜ нт  пΥол ǇƳΦ aŀǎǎ                         St. JohnΩs 
      + Susan Rose (Noonan) by St. JohnΩs C.W.L. 
       
    {ǳƴΦ WǳƴŜ ну  фΥлл ŀƳΦ aŀǎǎ          St. Bernardine of Siena 
      +  Mary Sue Sochan by Barb & Eric Stuart 
    млΥол ŀƳΦ aŀǎǎ      St. JohnΩs 
      + Intentions of all parishioners 
 

     Our {ǳƳƳŜǊ ²ŜŜƪŜƴŘ aŀǎǎ schedule begins on Wǳƭȅ пǘƘ-рǘƘ                                                                 
up to and including the weekend of September 5th-6th.                                                                             

Our regular weekend Mass schedule resumes September 12th-13th. 
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¸h¦w {¦b5!¸ hCC9wLbD{  Χ  WǳƴŜ мпΣ нлмр 

{ǘΦ WƻƘƴ ǘƘŜ 9ǾŀƴƎŜƭƛǎǘΥ 

  Envelopes: $982.00 Loose:  $106.35 

 

{ǘΦ .ŜǊƴŀǊŘƛƴŜ ƻŦ {ƛŜƴŀΥ 

  Envelopes:   $392.00 Loose: $39.10 
   

Thank you for your continued financial support 
to our parishes! 

¢I!bY ¸h¦ Χ to Sue Quackenbush and Mary 
Albert who have agreed to continue for another 
year in partnership with the Northeastern Minis-
terial Association of Churches. They will be our 
parish contact in Joint Ministry to Barrydowne 
College students. Through their leadership, our 
parish will take our turn in providing two lunch 
days; one joint lunch venture; and the Christmas 
Stocking Campaign. We trust that our parishion-
ers will continue to rally when these projects are 
announced.  

Many hands make light work in this                  
Ecumenical Partnership and witness                     

to our common faith in Christ.  

²Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ hǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ¢ƛƳŜΚ  The Sundays of the major seasons of 
the year are distinguished by their relationship to the Solemnities 
of Christmas and Easter. The rhythm of these liturgical seasons 
reflects the rhythm of life—with its celebrations and its seasons 
of growth. Ordinary Time, meaning ordered or numbered time, is 
celebrated in two segments: from the Monday following the Bap-
tism of Our Lord to Ash Wednesday; and from Pentecost Monday 
to the First Sunday of Advent. This makes it the longest season of 
the Liturgical Year. The Church counts thirty-three or thirty-four 
Sundays of Ordinary Time (60% of the ChurchΩs calendar), inviting 
us to meditate upon the whole mystery of Christ—his life, mira-

cles and teachings—in the light of his Resurrection. The vestments for Ordinary Time are usu-
ally green—the colour of hope and growth. 

¢ƘŜ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ƻŦ hǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ ¢ƛƳŜ ƘŜƭǇǎ ǳǎ ǘƻ ƳŜŘƛǘŀǘŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƳƛƎƘǘȅ ǿƻǊƪǎ ƻŦ DƻŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ WŜǎǳǎ 
/ƘǊƛǎǘΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ŀ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ ƎǊƻǿ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ŦŀƛǘƘ ƛƴ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎŜ ǘƻ DƻŘΩǎ ƛƴǾƛǘŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ WŜǎǳǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
ŎǊƻǎǎΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ƻǳǊ ƻǊŘƛƴŀǊȅ Řŀȅǎ ŜȄǘǊŀƻǊŘƛƴŀǊȅΗ 

нƴŘ !ƴƴǳŀƭ /ŜƳŜǘŜǊȅ 5ŀȅ ..v will be held on 
{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ WǳƴŜ нуǘƘ at St. JohnΩs Cemetery from 
12:00 noon until 3:00 pm.  All welcome! 

There will also be information on: 

+ our cemetery plot costs                  
(rules and regulations)                                      
+ our burial locations                                                     
+ our cemetery improvement        
projects                                              
(past, present and future). 

If you have any questions please 
call John at 705-693-5051.       

Refreshments for everyone!     

t9wC¦a9 ϧ {/9b¢ ![9w¢ Χ  

Some people in the parish are very 
sensitive and/or allergic to the 
fragrances from all perfumes, co-
lognes & lotions. We ask that you 
please refrain from using them 
when coming to Mass so that all 
will feel welcome and safe. Thank 
you for your co-operation and for thinking of others! 


